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CP-21-005 Pre-bid walk-through for TO Smith Elementary 

 
 
 

The Ogden School District and BDK Program Managers have scheduled a Pre-Bid Walk for the 

TO Smith Elementary School Replacement Project.  The meeting will be held at 3295 Gramercy 

Avenue, Ogden, Utah in the gymnasium.  The meeting time and date are 9:30 am on August 4, 

2020. 

  

Only pre-qualified general contractor bidders are invited to attend along with all interested 

subcontractors.  Demolition and site related subcontractors are strongly encouraged to attend. 

 

The following construction companies have been pre-qualified as general contractors eligible to bid on 

the TO Smith Elementary School Construction Project for Ogden School District: 

 

Bud Mahas Construction Inc. 

Furst Construction Company 

Gramoll Construction 

Hughes General Contractors 

Jacobsen Construction Co. 

Kier Construction 

R & O Construction 

Spindler Construction Co. 

Wadman Corporation 

 

In accordance with State and District mandates face masks will be required for attendance. 

 
Thank you, 

 
Ken Crawford-Director of Support Services/Athletics 


